
Friday, August 16th  
 

FOOTBALL PRACTICE IS CANCELLED FOR TODAY. 
 

CROSS COUNTRY 
Attention anyone running cross-country: Practice will start next Monday, August 
19.  Please change directly after school and please make sure to bring water.  Girls will 
meet in Ms. Schilling's room (804), and boys will meet in Mr. Grimler's room (703).  
 

MIDDLE SCHOOL GYMNASTICS 
There will be a callout meeting for middle school gymnastics on Tuesday, August 
20th, at 6:30 pm in the gymnastics room at the high school.  You will enter through the 
swimming doors and head down the hallway near the weight room and go up those 
stairs.  Tryouts will be in the same place on Wednesday, August 21st, from 6:00 pm to 
8:00 pm. You must have a physical on file through final forms to participate next 
Wednesday.  If you are unable to make the meeting, please email Coach Karen Barcelli 
at kbarcell@lcscmail.com. 
 
 

BACK TO SCHOOL SPIRIT WEAR SALE 
There is currently a back-to-school sale going on until September 10th.  30% OFF 
SITEWIDE!  There is free shipping on orders over $75.  Check it out! 
 
https://1stplace.sale/107077 

 

PARENT INFORMATION 

FRIDAY, AUGUST 16, 2024 

Today was picture day. You have 48 hours after today to order online 
at INTER-STATE.COM/ORDER, using order code: 87528QT.  Once the 48 

hours have passed, you will have to wait to receive the Second Chance order 
form that will come in a regular picture day package envelope for your 

student. If you need to reach Interstate Studio:  www.inter-

state.com/support or 
www.inter-state.com/callme 

Picture Retake day is Monday, October 28th. 
 
 

PLANNING AHEAD 

****************************************************************** 

EARLY RELEASE DAY:  Tuesday, September 10, 2024 
 

mailto:kbarcell@lcscmail.com
https://url.usb.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/4sGLCOJpp7FpM6oLFv7UbB?domain=click.email.1stplacespiritwear.com
http://inter-state.com/ORDER
http://www.inter-state.com/support
http://www.inter-state.com/support
http://www.inter-state.com/callme


STUDENT EARLY DISMISSAL 

Please make sure to send your child in with a note if you need to take 
them out of school early. Have your child bring the note to the office first 
thing in the morning, and we will write a pass for them to leave class. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND!!! 
 


